
Pine Lake Township Board Meeting 

                                                                               March 5th, 2025 

 Township Meeting called to order, members present:  Bob, Al, Pete, Sue and Ken via phone 
Becca Huebsch to present EMS information 
 

 Committee Reports: 
 

 The February Minutes were read; Al made a motion to approve and Pete seconded the motion. 
Motion carried. 

 The Treasurers report was read; Al made a motion to approve and Pete seconded the motion. 
Motion carried. 
 

 Old Business 
 Dan Huwe wants the Minimum maintenance sign removed from the road. After much discussion 

and consideration of the circumstances the Board has decided to leave the sign in place.   
 Mini Split rebate has been submitted.  

 
 New Business: 

 The Board discussed the Levy for 2026, recommendation is 10,000 General Fund, 75,000 Fire Fund 
and 245,000 Road and Bridge. This will be discussed and voted on at the Annual Meeting next 
week.  

 The Board discussed the Great River transmission line.  
 Becca Huebsch reported that if Special Taxing District model was used to support the EMS Pine 

Lake Township’s total for 2026 would be $26,250 versus the amount of $37,738 from levying funds 
from the township. Becca will attend the annual meeting and present information to our 
constituents. 

 The Well Analysis Report was approved by AW Research Laboratories.  
 Township Bills:  
 Pete made a motion to pay all bills presented and Al seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 
 Adjournment:  

 Al made a motion to adjourn, Pete seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 

 Upcoming Events:  
 March 11 Election 4:00 to 8:00 and Annual Meeting 8:15 
 Short Courses; March 28th Alexandria and March 31st Mahnomen  

 


